
Weird & not so weird inventions: Anti Theft Lunch Bags - Plastic bags
with fake mold graphics to keep sticky fingers off your sandwich.

2013 Football Highlight film tonight at 5:30 sharp in the auditorium. Pizza will be served but you need to let Mr. Jacobs 
know if you’ll be there so they know how much to order.

Note bus time changed for JH games tonight. Bus will leave at 3:30. Girls will play @ 4:30pm, boys @ 5:30pm.

Pep Band tonight, please be in the band room by 6:20.

Winter Formal Dance: The dance is only open to students in grades 9 through 12 and will run from 8:30 to 11:30 P.M. Anyone 
bringing a date to the dance who is not currently attending McGregor HS must sign up in the HS office by the end of the day today if 
they want their date to be let in to the dance. Several prizes, including gas cards, DQ and Subway certificates, and an an iPod will be 
drawn for at the end of the dance. To be eligible to win, you must be present at the dance at 11:30. For those people who will be 
decorating, the school will be open at 5:00 P.M. on Saturday.

Honors Online Students:  Second semester classes begin on Monday!  Come see Ms. Dayton today or Monday to turn in 
your textbooks and get your new books.

Permission slips for speech need to be in for Danny Gronda, McKenzie Nelson, Jojo Orbeck, Jordy Orbeck, Spencer Passer, 
Averie Seibert, Cookie Smith, Peanut Smith, Billy Staska, Stacia Staska, Brandon Wilkie, and  Kacie Boyd. These need to be by 
TODAY. Make sure to get your activity fees into Deb at the HS office.

January  Book Fair - Monday, Jan. 13th - Thurs.,  Jan 16th. Open 8-4 daily. Readers' Club members get $5 off of BOOK purchase.  
Grandparent discounts each day of the fair (Tuesday 10%, Wed-Thursday 5%)

Seniors (and their parents):  Wondering how you're going to pay for college and what the FAFSA is?  There will be a Financial 
Aid Information meeting here at school on Wednesday, January 29th at 5:30pm.  Parents & students are strongly encouraged to 
attend, so put it on your calendar!  More details to come...

Yearbooks are on sale now through January 30 for $50. This is your LAST DAY to order your yearbook for this year, so don't miss 
out. See Mrs. Ryan to order your yearbook.

LAST CALL for seniors to turn in your senior pictures and baby pictures. All pictures need to be turned in by Wed. Jan 15 at the 
LATEST, as we have a yearbook deadline coming up very soon. **If senior pictures are not turned in, we will either 
take a picture of you or use the picture taken by Enstroms earlier this year.** 
The following still need to turn in pictures:  BABY PICTURES ONLY: Clay Laucamp.  SENIOR PICTURES ONLY: Jesse 
Greene, Seth Irwin, Layne Sprague. BOTH BABY PICTURES AND SENIOR PICTURES: JD Beasley, Andrew DeMenge, 
Geno Hafslund, Kendra Mickelson, Korinna Mickelson, Rachel Sather, Stacia Staska and Jeff Turner.

DAILY BULLETIN NO. 78
Friday, January 10th

Happy Friday (already)!

Today
• JH GB & BB @ Aitkin/bus @ 3:30pm/dismissal 

@ 3:15pm
• V & JV GB vs Onamia-home (Sophomores have 

concessions)

Saturday
• Winter Formal - 8:30pm - 11:30pm


